
 
 

 

Letter to the Editor  

THE FUTURE OF TRIABUNNA 

8 October 2013 
 
 
Plans for an eco-resort and tourism development at Triabunna by part-owner Graeme 
Wood are of course welcome. But the plaudits by Labor Premier Giddings and Greens 
leader McKim are irksome at best. The Triabunna woodchip mill was closed almost three 
years ago following green protesters getting their way and the state government 
sanctioned and supported jobs destroying forestry agreement was initiated. Under this 
agreement the chip mill was to reopen. So it is no surprise the largest swing against Labor 
at the recent federal election was 26% in Triabunna. Labor left this resilient community in 
the lurch. 
 
The unequivocal growth, development and jobs agenda of the Liberals is designed to give 
hope and opportunity, especially in a community with so much potential as the Triabunna 
region. Well done to the Council and its Mayor Bertrand Cadart for trying to build a future 
for this region. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Guy Barnett 
State Liberal Candidate for Lyons 
  
 


